DER JAN 23 1986 BAQM

January 21, 1986

Mr. Barry Andrews, Engineer Bureau of Air Quality Management Department of Environmental Regulation 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, FL 32301

Dear Barry

Your input yesterday in regard to permitting our Waste-to-Energy facility in Lake County was appreciated and certainly will be beneficial to us and Lockwood Greene in our preparations during the next month.

I particularly am encouraged by the tone of the meeting and commend you and Ed for the attitude of cooperation that prevailed throughout our discussion. Many times we have been confronted by an adversarial relationship when dealing with regulatory agencies on this project but I detected no hint of anything but a constructive interest and positive attitude on the part of you and your department. I can't tell you how much I appreciate that.

I look forward to forward to working with you for the next few months and thank you again for your time and efforts.

Cordially yours

Walt Walters